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September 1, 2022
Dear Resident, 
Subject: Temporary Road Closures on September 25, 2022 
The City of Santa Cruz has authorized temporary road closures and detours in your area on Sunday, September 25, 2022, for the purpose of holding the 40th Annual Santa Cruz Triathlon (formerly the Sentinel Triathlon). 
Roads to be closed between the hours of 6:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. are: 
Bay Street between Lighthouse Avenue and West Cliff Drive 
Lighthouse Avenue to Cowell Street.
Cowell Street to West Cliff Drive
West Cliff Drive from the Depot Park to Natural Bridges State Beach 
Delaware Avenue between Natural Bridges Drive and Swanton Boulevard (Natural Bridges Drive opens on the residential side at 11:30am)
Natural Bridges Drive between Delaware Avenue and Mission Street Extension 
Mission Street Extension between Western Drive and Shaffer Road 
Western Drive between Highway 1 and Mission Street Extension 
Beach Street between Washington Street and West Cliff Drive 
Swanton Blvd. between West Cliff Dr. and Delaware
As always, proceeds from this event go to benefit local high school and college athletic departments. Last year $90,000 was donated. 

We hope these temporary closures will not be an inconvenience to you. We will do our best to reopen roads as soon as possible. Find more information at www.santacruztriathlon.org.

Sincerely, 
Crystal DeClercq
Race Director
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